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WELCOME TO THE BOARD!  

We’re excited to announce our new Board Members that were appointed on June 2, 2024, at our AGM: 

- Angela Lewis, President 
- Chris CoƩon, VP Safe Sport 
- Krista Stewart, VP Hockey for Life 
- Chris Larade, Director Coaching Development 
- Keri Irwin, Director Membership Growth 
- Trevor Magarvey, Director Hockey OperaƟons 
- Michelle Flanagan, Director Membership Experience 

Thank you to everyone for puƫng their hands up to come forward and help us grow and improve MWF!  

We’ll be releasing a full communicaƟon to our Members in the coming weeks introducing our full Board. 
Stay tuned! 

Thank you to our outgoing Board Members for their commitment and conƟnuous support to the female 
game!   

- Tim Sheppard, President  
- Peter Giles, Director Hockey OperaƟons 
- Warren Falthom, VP Safe Sport 
- Greg Saunders, VP Hockey for Life 
- Amanda Boulegon, Director Coaching Development 

Without our volunteers we wouldn’t be where we are today, and we appreciate you more than you’ll ever 
know! 

 

BRANDING 

We were excited to share our new logo at the AGM with our Members. AŌer months of 
working with Roddis CommunicaƟons, and lots of going back and forth we finally seƩled 
on a font-based logo following the inspiraƟon of other professional female leagues such 
as the PWHL.  Over the coming months we will be working on purchasing new jerseys and 
geƫng a new MWF Store created with newly branded swag. Our MWF Store with Nova 

Trophy will be closing soon. Stay tuned for more details! 

  

Thank you to Roddis CommunicaƟons for creaƟng our new logo and for working 
with us to create the perfect fit! 

 

AGM 2023 

Thank you to everyone for aƩending our AGM this year. It was great to see so many Members coming out 
and supporƟng our associaƟon, this year we had 33 Members in-person and 60 Members on-line joining us.  
There was lots of discussion, and we appreciate the feedback. We’ll be conƟnuing these conversaƟons as a 
Board to ensure we’re addressing all concerns.  
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ANNUAL REPORT 

We are currently draŌing an Annual Report to share with our Members, the Annual Report will include 
informaƟon such as financials, Strategic Path, achievements and more. This will be released in the coming 
weeks. 

 

MWF BURSARY RECIPIENT 

Metro West Force is pleased to announce that Brianne Bower has been 
selected as this year's recipient of our educational bursary. 

Brianne has played with Metro West Force since its inception and most recently 
played her final year as part of the U18A Avalanche. 

She will be attending McGill in the Fall where she plans to study Political 
Science. 

Congratulations Brianne!  

 

HOCKEY NS AWARDS RECIPIENTS 

CongratulaƟons to the U15AAA Citadels for receiving the HNS 2024 Ron 
Conrad Female Team of the Year Award. This award recognizes a female 
team deemed to have had the most successful season in the past year. 

 

CongratulaƟons to our own Peter Giles for receiving the HNS 2024 Female Council Award. This award is 
in recogniƟon of a deserving individual who has made a significant impact in promoƟng female hockey. 

 

 

 


